
Upcoming
Important Dates

March 8:
  Spring Pictures

March 12: 
  PTO Meeting

March 14:
 3rd Grade Recorder Concert and
  Arts Day

March 21: 
  Playground Build scheduled to
  begin (weather permitting)

March 22:
  All Pro Dads at 7:45

March 25-March 29:
  Spring Break and
  Playground Build

April 1:
  Zoo at the School

Dear Souders Families and Friends:

We had our final evening of conferences last night. That does not mean we 
are not willing to meet as needed. Should you have a concern, please reach 
out to the staff member closest to the situation. Depending on the situation, 
that could be teacher, intervention specialist, bus driver, instructional 
facilitator, nurse, principal or others. We are here for you. We appreciate 
your help in supporting our students. 

Have a great weekend,

Mr. Cox

Quote of the Week: 
“If you want to do 

GREAT thing, you need 
to do FEWER things.” 

Craig Ballantyne

February 22,  2019

Side-by-Side Ministries is partnering with Otterbein 
University to start an ESL Class for the Big Walnut 
community. Some of you may have completed a survey to 
tell us of your interest. We'd like to have a short meeting 
with all who are interested so that we can get acquainted 
and explain our plans for this program. Would you please 
join us for snacks and discussion on Tuesday, Feb. 26 
from 6:30-7:30pm at Church of the Saviour, 11239 
Fancher Rd., Westerville, OH 43082?

Registration is open for the Spring 
Session of Girls on the Run! This is 
a 10 week program for 3rd-4th 
grade girls that meets at Souders on 
Mondays and Wednesdays from 
3:45-5:00 beginning March 4. 
Register online at 
www.girlsontheruncentralohio.org

Are you looking for a way that you can make a positive 
impact in Big Walnut Schools?  The district is in high 
need of substitute custodians and bus drivers.  If 
interested, please visit the job postings at 
www.bwls.net/EmploymentOpportunities.aspx. Training 
will be provided to all substitutes - potential drivers will 
receive all training necessary to meet licensing 
requirements for drivers.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Ron McClure at 740-965-8967.

http://www.girlsontheruncentralohio.org/
http://www.bwls.net/EmploymentOpportunities.aspx

